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The U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) announced
today that it has received a sufficient number of H-1B petition to reach
the statutory cap for the fiscal year 2014. USCIS will use a computer-
generated random selection process (commonly known as the
“lottery”) for all FY 2014 cap-subject petitions received through April 5,
2013. To read the full announcement, please click here.

Please contact your Vorys attorney if you have any questions.
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